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  KS2 Sports Day                                          

Dear Parents and Carers,                                            
 

KS2 Sports Day has been organised to take place on Tuesday 27th June between 11:00am and 

3:00pm.  This will involve all children in years 3-6.  This year, the event will take place at Brockwell 

Park next to Brockwell Lido – as always, parents and carers are welcome to come and support 

their children. 

 
The children should all come to school as usual at 8:55am on Tuesday morning, wearing a T-shirt 

in the colour of their house, PE shorts and trainers.  All children should also have their tracksuit 

bottoms and a waterproof coat in case of bad weather. They will also need a packed lunch, 

including two sealable drinks and should therefore bring a backpack/ bag in which they can 

carry these items. Please also ensure your child has a hat to protect them from the sun, 
sunscreen, if needed, and enough drinking water.  
 

As there are so many children travelling to the venue, we would appreciate some support with 
supervising their travel to Brockwell Park.  We will be leaving school shortly after 9:30am in 

staggered groups.  If you are able to offer your help, please indicate this on the slip overleaf. 
 

The children will travel by foot to the venue.  You are welcome to take your child home at the 
end of the event, but if you are planning to do so, please indicate this on using Scopay. 
Otherwise, the children will be brought back to school.  Due to the high volume of children 

involved, we will be returning in groups.  All year groups should arrive back to school for 
collection at normal time. 

 
Please note, in the event of bad weather, KS2 Sports Day will be cancelled.  If this is the case, you 

will receive a text informing you of the school’s decision during the morning of the event.  In this 
case, all children should be collected from school at the usual time of 3:30pm 
 

Please use Scopay to indicate the end of day arrangements for your child by 19.06.2023. Please 
note, if you reply later than this date, school will be unable to provide a packed lunch. 

 
We look forward to seeing you for a wonderful sporting afternoon. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr Hirsch    Ms. McIntosh   
Head of PE                                     Acting Head of School      
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